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The ongoing agenda of the DEEP STATE 

is to replace good with evil in our society.  



Make no mistake, here we are staring evil  in the face ad
nobody in their right mind would let these criminals call the
shots, for they are simply and emphatically not working in
our best interests but in their own.

They are by their modus operandi and intent, criminal cartels
whose best interests evidently embrace reducing the likes of
you, me and those we care about to expendable soul-less
drones or – in the words of the WEF’s leading goal-setter Dr
Yuvel  Noah  Haram  –  hackable  animals,  condemned  to
lifelong servitude to the wealthy elite.

With the dawn of COVID-19 and the World Economic Forum’s
announcement of the Great Reset, it is vital to examine the
other, much darker side of public-private partnerships. Klaus
Schwab was taught by Henry Kissinger. Kissinger would of
course  soon  go  on  to  become  President  Nixon’s  National
Security Advisor as well as a notorious war criminal. Klaus,
however later names Kissinger as one of the top three to
four figures who had most influenced his thinking throughout
his life. In Klaus Schwab’s 2018 book, Shaping the Fourth
Industrial  Revolution, he provides his wish list for a world
dominated by such things as AI, quantum computing, and
biotech. 



Several  quotes are demonstrative of  a graft  agenda in the
guise of concern for the well-being of humanity. A lot can be
learned if one cares to read between the lines using history
and WEF actions as a guide.  

https://www.bitchute.com/video/rAJ7STBHUHfw/
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